
 
Welcome back to another term at 

Daisyfield Primary School!  
 

Hello and welcome to Oak Class with Mrs Dodgson, Mrs Patel and Mrs Gorji. 
We have made a super start to the year and the children have  

already impressed us a great deal. Please remember that no jewellery should 
be worn by your child to school, this includes earrings and necklaces. May I 

also take the opportunity to remind you to ensure your child wears a coat to 
school every day and that all items of clothing are clearly labelled.  

What work we will be  
covering this term. 

 

TOPIC 
 
 

Autumn 1 Topics are as follows: 
  

Who am I? 
Who is in my family? 

Similarities and Differences 
Belonging  

 
Autumn 2 Topics are as follows: 

 
What is a celebration? 

Birthdays 
Weddings 

Christmas is coming 
Christmas is here! 

 

WEBSITE 
Don’t forget to check out the school website… 

www.daisyfieldprimary.org 

Important upcoming dates  
 
  

21.9.23— Flu Vaccinations  
21.9.23—Phonics meeting for parents 
29.9.23—Macmillan Coffee Morning  

5.10.23—individual and Family photographs 
19.10..2023—Foodbank Harvest Appeal 

20.10.23—Finish for half term  
 

30.10.2023—INSET  
27.11.2023– Pantomime trip for EYFS  

22.12.2023– Finish for Christmas holidays. 
 

Homework expectations 
Please read with your child at least 3 times each 

week and  make sure you write in their red diaries 
the dates they read and what they read. 

The children will be working towards a silver read-
ing badge. 

Work related to phonics or maths will be sent 
home on a Friday and should be returned the fol-

lowing Tuesday. 

PE 
 

PE will be on a Wednesday  
morning and Friday morning. 




